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Comments: Ladies &amp; Gentlemen:

I'm writing on behalf of the Salt River Wild Horses in regard to the Tonto National Forest Plan Revision.

I would like request that you do the following:

- Support the humane PZP birth control program implemented by the state of Arizona and its partners.

- Enhance habitat (fence removal, etc) for wild horses, given their economic and recreational importance.

- Acknowledge the significant social, economic and historic importance of the Salt River wild horses to their local
area, to the region and to the nation.

These horses are beloved by many people -- from Arizona and around the nation -- and they deserve our help to
live their best lives in the wild.

Thank You,

Lisa
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